
    
     

 
   

     
   

    
     
  

    

 

 

Cures Act EVV: HHSC will Assign EVV Vendors to 
Program Providers who do not Choose One by 
May 1 
Information posted April 16, 2020 

May  1,  2020, is the deadline for Electronic  Visit Verification (EVV)  program  
providers  and financial management services agencies (FMSAs)  impacted by the 
Cures Act  to select an  EVV vendor or choose to use an EVV proprietary system.   

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) will assign EVV 
vendors to program providers and FMSAs that miss the deadline. 

TMHP will send a notification letter to affected program providers and FMSAs. 
The letter will contain the name of their assigned vendor, what to do next, and 
where to find resources. 

Program providers that want to choose their EVV system should: 

• Visit the TMHP EVV Vendors webpage  or the TMHP EVV Proprietary  
Systems webpage  to learn more about the different options.  

• Review and complete the  EVV Provider Onboarding Form  on  the website 
of the appropriate EVV vendor  or submit the EVV Proprietary System  
Request Form.  

For questions about selecting an EVV vendor  or  using an  EVV proprietary system,  
contact  evv@tmhp.com.  

http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV-21st%20Century%20Cures%20Act.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV-21st%20Century%20Cures%20Act.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV_Vendors.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV-Proprietary.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV-Proprietary.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/TMHP_File_Library/EVV/F00174_EVV%20Proprietary%20System%20Request.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/TMHP_File_Library/EVV/F00174_EVV%20Proprietary%20System%20Request.pdf
mailto:evv@tmhp.com
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